
 

 

 

     

 Memo from the City    
Clerk  

  
To:  City Council Members, Board of Public Works and Safety 

Members, Mayor, Department Heads and Media 

 

From: Gale A. Neulieb 

 

Date:  August 9, 2021 
 

Subject: Board of Public Works and Safety Workshop 

 
A Workshop of the Michigan City Board of Public Works and Safety has been 

scheduled for Wednesday, August 11, 2021 at 1:00 P.M. in the EOC room, 100 

East Michigan Boulevard. 

 

This workshop is to review and discuss the request from Lake Front 

Associates, LLC for Michigan City bus shelters. 

 

 

 


